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Alumni Convention 2017 

Bro. & Sis. Kevin Allen 

Thursday, October 5 

7:00 pm  

Bro. & Sis. Matt Jones 

Friday, October 6 

7:00 pm  

Alumni Convention is right 

around the corner now!  Have 

you made plans to be there?  It is 

always great to catch up with old 

friends (some of us are really get-

ting old) and classmates.  FGBI is 

where we formed lifetime friend-

ships, and many of us found our 

spouse there.  We are anticipating 

a wonderful time of fellowship and 

great ministry from God’s Word by 

Bro. Allen and Bro. Jones as well 

as those speaking in the seminar 

sessions on Friday.  We look for-

ward to seeing you there! 

2 WEEKS AWAY! 

Seminar Schedule 

9:00 am—12 noon  
     Session 1 —  Pioneer Ministry Lessons Bro. Kevin Allen 
     Session 2 — The Mantle of Ministry Bro. James Ganze 
     Session 3 — (Split Sessions) Bro. & Sis. Matt Jones 

12 noon — Lunch 

1:00 pm 
     Session 4 — Rightly Dividing the Word Bro. Michael Johnson 

2:00 pm  Ministry Updates & Encouragement (Alumni Only Session) 

ALUMNI DUES ARE DUE! 

Faithfulness in paying your alumni 

dues is what makes this needed 

convention possible. If you have not 

sent yours in…  

Do not delay, please do so TODAY! 



New Pastor Needed 

Free Gospel Church of McKees Rocks, PA is in 

need of a pastor.  There is a beautiful church 

building and a spacious parsonage!  If you have 

been looking for an open door of ministry and feel 

called to be a pastor, this may be the place for 

you.  If you are interested or would like further in-

formation, please contact Bro. Tim Chappell by 

email or phone. 

Email: t_chapp@hotmail.com 

Mobile: 724-217-2375 

Send in your dues ($15 single/$25 couple), 

and your project offerings to: 

FGBIAA, Attn: Victoria Hough, 6525 Italy 

Road, Export, PA 15632. 

You may also conveniently use Paypal on the 

Alumni Web Page! 

Please help your Alumni Association by 

sharing this newsletter and the Alumni 

Convention on your FaceBook and other 

social media  accounts. 

Thanks so much for your help! 

PROJECT STATUS 

With only 2 weeks before Alumni Convention, 

we are still not even half way to our extended 

goal of $10,000 for the Alumni Project.  It was 

mentioned during our last business meeting 

that, while we didn't meet the full goal for the 

year, the funds raised for a single year was 

greater than what we had raised in recent pro-

jects.  The decision was then made to extend 

the project through this year.  To be frank, giv-

ing for this year has been very low.   

BUT IT IS NOT TOO LATE!!  Please send 

your very best tax-deductible offering right 

away!  You can contact us with your pledge to 

support, you can send a check, or pay via Pay-

Pal right now.  If everyone does their best, we 

still have time to meet our goal, but you must 

do so right away! 

Election of Alumni Officers 

Election of Alumni Officers will take place in our 

annual business meeting on Friday night of the 

convention this year.  Please plan to stick around 

and take part in this important item of business. 

If you are unable to attend this 

year’s Alumni Convention, you 

do not have to miss it!  All the 

services and seminar sessions 

(with the exception of the la-

dies session) will be broadcast 

live on the FGBI mixlr page. 

LISTEN LIVE! 

https://mixlr.com/fgbi/ 


